Good evening, Richey families this is Dr. Berryhill, your Principal, and Ms. Snyder your Assistant
Principal with your Weekly Tiger Connection.

We are so excited about the start of the school year and wanted to let you know that the faculty and
staff have worked really hard to prepare for your children.

Parents of Kindergarteners, you may walk your child to class on the first day of school.

If you child is a bus rider, please have them ride the bus from the beginning so that learn how to get
on and off the bus the correct way. Each bus rider should have a tag on their backpack (if you were
able to get it on Meet the Teacher Day). If not, they will get the tag on the first day of school.

For families who will be driving their child(ren) to school, please plan to use the car loop and get a
car tag from the front office. The car tag will allow us to have your child ready in the car loop. Car
rider parents the outside lane of our car loop will require you to left on Adams Street. The inside
lane or right side of the car loop will require you to turn right out of the car loop onto Adams Street.
Please pick the lane that you need to be in as the car loop merges from one lane to two.

If you child is a walker or you plan to walk to pick up your child in the afternoon, you will need to use
the back gate as the front of the school is only for car riders.

Richey will start to unload the car loop and let walkers and bike riders on campus at 9:20AM each
day.

Our day ends at 3:50 PM and we will begin dismissal procedures promptly.

Finally, we would like to ask that your child arrives on campus each day before 9:35 AM, to ensure
your child has time to walk to class and to grab breakfast along the way. The final bell rings at
9:40AM. If your child arrives after that time they should plan to enter through the front office.

We look forward to a fantastic first day of school and an amazing school year!



